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Bloomington Argentine Tango Organization 

 

Born along the banks of Río de la Plata more than a century ago, ARGENTINE TANGO is among the most 
dynamic and sensual dances ever created.  The Bloomington Argentine Tango Organization is dedicated to 
the dissemination of Argentine Tango’s musical and dance traditions.  Our group meets twice a week for 
friendly and relaxed classes.  We welcome students and members of the community.  No dance experience 
and no partners needed!  “Drop in” any night. 

 
For more information about Tango in Bloomington, start dates for new series, and upcoming events, please 
visit www.bloomingtontango.net. 

 

Footwear Recommendations 
 Shoes with leather, suede, or hard soles that slide easily 
 Shoes with laces or secure straps 
 For followers, protect your toes with closed-toe shoes 

 

Classes 
Monday Evenings 

“The Lodge” (101 East 6th St.) 
 

Linear Technique   6:30-7:30 
Basics of walking and linear techniques. All dancers welcomed! 

 
Pivoting & Turning Technique  7:30-8:30 
Recommended for dancers who have completed 12 hours of Linear Technique or previous dance experience.  Attendance 
in Linear Technique requested. 

 

Wednesday Evenings 
“The Lodge” (101 East 6th St.) 

 
Linear Technique   6:30-7:30 
 
Variations    7:30-8:30 
Recommended for dancers who have completed 48 hours of Linear and Pivoting & Turning Technique. 
 

Prácticas 
Tuesday Evenings 

“The Lodge” (101 East 6th St.) 

 

Pricing 
$40/6-week series or $15/weekly 

Students: $25/6-week series or $5/weekly 
$3 for each práctica session 

*Rates include all eligible classes offered during the week. 
*Only cash or checks accepted 

 

Milongas 
BATO hosts a monthly milonga (Tango social dance) for dancers to come and dance what they have learned 
in the classes.  It is a great way to enjoy and participate in the music, dance, and community that make up 
Argentine Tango. 
 
Please come with your friends to our milongas held monthly.  See our website for the location of our 
upcoming milonga! 

http://www.bloomingtontango.net/

